
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: KH/cc/Knife crime presentation 

 

4th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 5th January 2023, during period 1, Year 7 will have an important presentation 

about knife crime.  The talk will be given by an anti-violence campaigner. 

 

She will discuss the dangers and legalities of carrying knives and associating with anybody 

who does.  She will also talk about the increasing role social media plays in violent acts. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact your child’s Head of House by emailing 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 
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